
Flu Vaccination Information for University 

Students 

Dear Students, 

As flu season approaches, we would like to remind you of the importance of getting vaccinated 

to protect yourself and others in our university community. 

Vaccination Details: 

• Date: October 15, 2023 - November 15, 2023 

• Location: Student Health Center, Room 101 

• Time: Monday to Friday, 9 AM - 5 PM 

What You Need to Know: 

The flu vaccine is safe and effective. It can reduce your risk of getting the flu and its 

complications. If you have any questions or concerns about the vaccine, please consult with the 

healthcare professionals at the Student Health Center. 

How to Register: 

Please visit our website to schedule your vaccination appointment: www.university.edu/flu-

vaccine 

Thank you for taking an important step towards safeguarding the health of our community! 

Sincerely, 

The University Health Services Team 
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